July 14th, Biddeford Softball Board meeting,

Present: Randy F, Kristen P, Ashley I, Matt R, Ben B, Ann B, Paul P, Christine M, Mike L, Karen R, Miclinicke R, Kris L, Matt R, Tim G,

Approval of last meeting minutes approved

1. Recap of Allstar season;

12 u advanced to state Tournament in Rockland, finished State runner up, many compliments and support from other teams, umpires and host District, The Players and families represented the City of Biddeford in good light. The families received \$350/family, from the fundraising completed prior to the State Tournament, many families declined the money so the additional \$1200 from the league was not needed

10u advanced to the Championship game, playing hard and represented Biddeford well, Looking forward to working hard towards improving and practicing hard to advance over the next couple of years.

For future: host fields, would be nice to have parking that is free, and a fence,

2. Vacancies for Board next year

Umpire and Chief:, Ben stepping down but will be available to ump next year

Canteen Director: Kristen is stepping down and would like to fill the Secretary position that is being Vacated by Ann B.

Field Manager, Kris L is stepping down, Matt R will fill this position if no other interested parties

President: Randy will run again

VP: Tim G will run again

Equipment manager Ashley will run again

Treasurer: Christine will run again

Coach's Director: Mike L will run again

Scheduler: Karen R will run again

Player agent: Mike R will run again

Sponsorships: Matt R will run again

- 3.Clean up field Day Sat Aug 24th 9-11
- 4. Possible movie night at Softball field, date TBD,
- 5. Next board meeting, will be voting in new board, in person Sunday Sept 15th 6pm, Location TBD